2



To all my lovely students
This is to inform you that our school is going to organize the sports day championship in the air force ground premises, which can be held on 7th Oct 2019, from 08 am onwards.

There will be a prize distribution program also for the participant of the indoor game which is already done in the school itself .school has organized long activities long jump, shot put, race 400mtr,200mtr in which students will be competing for the first second and third prizes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We want the full support of all the non-participants and also arrange some games of a stall for them which is about to be listed tomorrow on the school notice board, those who want to participate kindly give the name to your respected class teacher. refreshment will be arranged by the school, kindly come with your parents.
regards,
Mr. Zuckerberg Anthony
Vice Principal
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